
Hill View Primary Academy  

    
  

Royal Signals Trip                                  4th June 2025      

  
Dear Parents/Carers,  

As you are aware, next week on Thursday 12th June we will be going to visit the Royal Signals 

Museum in Blandford to support our project about World War 2.  This will be an exciting 

opportunity to explore Morse code and communication through radios.  

On Thursday, the children will leave school at approximately 9am and will return to school 

by 3.15pm. If we are delayed, we will send a group text to inform you of our estimated time 

of arrival back at school.  

Your child will need to be wearing school uniform and will need to bring with them a day bag 

(preferably a small rucksack) in which they can put a packed lunch and named water bottle. 

Children who have ordered a hot lunch for this day will automatically be issued with a 

packed lunch on the day unless you cancel the order.  

Thank you for your continued support.   

Kind regards,  

Year 6 Team  

                                                                                                   


